
 

Dear Friend of CARE,  
 
In the year-long rush of activities, it can be hard to keep 
track of what has been accomplished and reflect on what 
we have learned in the process. So with fiscal year 2014 
firmly behind us and the calendar year winding down, we 
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happenings and record them in this bulletin. While far 
from being a comprehensive list, we hope it will give you 
a sense of our work and achievements, including those of 
colleagues working in water around the world. With 
thanks to the staff, donors and partners that make our 
work possible and best wishes for a happy holiday 
season.  

Yours,  

Peter Lochery 
Water Team Director 


